ICSI President welcomes interim
Budget

The Institute of Company Secretaries

of India (ICSI) applauds the Interim

Budget 2019 presented by the

Finance Minister Piyush Goyal

— - focusing on state of economy, tax

4 reforms and GST, unorganised sectors,
Q assured income to farmers,

developing infrastructure, real estate,
rural health and sanitation and such
many other areas. "The budget covers
almost all the aspects of living
starting from providing safe drinkin
water to ensuring safety of living. The

budget tries to benefit all the three constituents of the economy

the labourers, the salaried and the business,” said CS Ranjeet

Pandey, President, ICSI.




